2" December 2021

Dear Sir or Madam,
Barbie Green, 2 London Wall Place - licence variation

We write to object strongly about the above.

We reside very close by and, unfortunately, within earshot of the above premises.
We should like to be able to work and live without the noise and disruption which

would arise were the above granted.

It appears to us that this application is even wider than that which was rejected only
a short while ago. We trust that this current application will be similarly rejected.

Yours faithfull

David P Kidd Ruth M Kidd





